
The City of Fort Lauderdale’s Emergency 
Management Bureau is hosting a Zika 
Information Presentation at Mills Pond Park 
Community Center (2201 NW 9th Avenue) on 
Thursday, August 18th at 6 p.m. 

Emergency Management will update you with 
the latest Zika information provided to us by 
the Florida Department of Health. 
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If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 

(954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.

Mosquito prevention supplies will be distributed to 
those who attend (while supplies last).

For more information, please call 954-828-6700 or 
visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/zika.


